NEWSLETTER

10/01/20

Archbishop Hutton’s

Primary Scheool

Attendance and Punctuality
Last term’s whole school attendance was 96.6% - WELL DONE!
CONGRATULATIONS to Class 4 who were last term’s AWESOME ATTENDERS with 97.2% attendance!
CONGRATULATIONS to Class 4 who were last term’s PUNCTUALITY SUPERSTARS!
WELL DONE to all 25 children who had 100% ATTENDANCE and 69 children who had PERFECT
PUNCTUALITY last term — they received their awards in this afternoon’s Celebration Assembly!

Congratulations to our Learners of the Week for
Persevering
Class | Louie Taylor Fankie Ashworth
Class 2 Isaac Holmes Amalie Robinson
Class 3 Phoebe Dowsett Thomas Darwell
Class 4 Lucas Richardson Harry Pickup
Mega Maths Heroes Congratulations to this week’s Mega Maths Heroes!

You can admire their marvellous maths learning in their class foider.
These are displayed in the school entrance - enjoy looking at them!

Class | Shane Bradley
Class 2 Jorgie Bowden
Class 3 Harry Thomas
Class 4 Reece Walsh
This week’s team Congratulations to all the children in !
paints Crag Hutton Senset
1,017 1,074 1,075
MARS AWARDS

Congratulations to our very first Mars Award winner:
Connie Lawrence
EARTH AWARDS
Congratulations to this weelk’s Earth Award winners:
Isaac Parnell, Baylee Jackson, Leon Hughes, Frankie
Ashworth, Duncan Stallard, Layla Bayman,
Lealand Halton, Charlie Andrew, Harry Thomas, Max
Stephenson, Archie Spicer, Martin Nixon, Josie Hodkin,
Beth Shanks, James Robinson, Ella Brayshaw, Maria
Bradley, Harry Liley, Finley Draj, Erin Roberts
& Summer Denney




Happy New Year! Wighing you all a Aappy and successful 2020/
Let’'s Be Higtoriansg!

Thig Ralf-term, our curviculum focus ig Rigtory. Clasgs 1 and Clags 2 are
exploring space, particubarly man's firgt Landing on the moon in 1969.
Clags 3 are Loarning about the Romans with a focus on the conflict
Getween Romans and Boudicea. Ceags 4 are Becoming Stome Age
experts Learning about Life in prehistoric Britain. Agk your chidren
more about what they are Cearning!

Parent Teacher Meetings will be
on Thursday 16" January.
Remember to book your appointment times on the school
website.
Any new parents who are unsure what to do should contact Mrs
Robinson who will offer assistance.

POLITE NOTICE

PLEASE DO NOT
PARK HERE
ACCESS REQUIRED
THANK YOU

While | appreciate that parking around our school is very limited, | am
very disappointed to hear that some parents have chosen to be abusive
to the landlady about parking in The George Washington car park while
a lorry was trying to make a delivery. Warton was not designed to
accommodate all the cars that travel through and park in it so drivers
need to be more patient and tolerant. | encourage parents to park
safely and sensibly without obstructing local residences and businesses
or preventing them from their day to day activities.
Miss Watson
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Do you have a child starting primary school in
September 2020?
APPLY NOW for a school place on
www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools or call 01524
581148

Closing date: WEDNESDAY 15 JANUARY 2020

Check this academic year’s calendar on our website
www.archbishophuttons.lancs.sch.uk
What's happening next half-term term?

Wed 15" Jan | Closing date for PRIMARY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS

Thu 16™ Jan | Jump Into January Special Lunch

PARENT TEACHER MEETINGS: BOOK YOUR APPOINTMENT
NOW

Radio 2 5,000 words competition opens

Thu 23" Jan | School Sports Partnership Cross Country event being held on our school field

Mon 27" Jan | China Experience — visitors from Lancaster University will be leading workshops
about Chinese culture with every class

Fri 31° Jan Celebration Assembly starts at 2.20pm when there will be a presentation about
the local Beavers and Cubs packs

Fri 14" Feb | School finishes at 3.10pm for half-term
Re-opens at 8.45am on Monday 24™ February

Sat 29" Feb | PTA Leap Year Party — See more details below




with Ashleigh Wood
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Entertainment from the brilliant vocalist
Ashleigh Wood, get your dancing shoes
on and join us at 8pm at
Warton Village Hall - LICENSED BAR

All proceeds to Archbishop Hutton's PTA

TICKETS £5 PER PERSON AVAILABLE FROM
COMMITTEE MEMBERS OR ARCHBISHOP HUTTON'S
SCHOOL OFFICE




